
 

Save the Date! 

 

Ms. I’s Update 
September 29 - October 5, 2019 

Thank you! 

 

PTG Meeting 
10/1/19  10/4/19 

2pm. Well-behaved 
pets are welcome 
outside with us.  

Bake Sale 
 10/4/19 
 Support the 7th grade 
as they fundraise for 
Naturebridge before 
and after school.  

S T .  J O H N  S C H O O L  

6pm in the Library. 
Come join us! 
Everyone is 
welcome!  

 

 

Please take time to once again check your child’s 
profile on SchoolSpeak. As I was checking this 

week, many children have incomplete profiles. 
Anything with a red asterisk is mandatory. Completed and accurate 
profiles are extremely important. This helps us run the school 
efficiently. Thank you for supporting our efforts to better serve our 
students at St. John School.  
 

 
Our student athletes have started their practices and are out 

representing our school. Our cross-country team had their first meet 
at Lake Merced. Our soccer and volleyball teams have games Friday - 
Sunday. Check out the CYO website for updated game times and 
show up to support a team!  
 

 
On Friday, we will have our annual Pet Blessing. I pray that 

as a community we are able to bring to life the Peace Prayer of St. 
Francis. Please join us at 2pm. Go Eagles! 

  
          Ms. Iwaszewicz  

      Dear St. John School Community,  
 

This week we had sunshine, rain and 
everything in between. The students and staff 
adapted and showed how versatile and creative 

they could be in handling whatever God 
presented each day.   

 

 

Volunteers: Thank you to all of 
our St. John volunteers. Your 
help is very much appreciated.   

 

Walking Permission: Thank you 
to everyone’s patience as we 

worked through the SchoolSpeak 
glitch. As of Friday, over 90% of 

our students have a signed 
walking permission form. 

 

Student Council: Thank you to 
Ms. Muñoz and the Student 

Council for leading a beautiful 
mass on Friday. We prayed for 

all our 2019-2020 Student 
Council leaders.    

 

 
Pet Blessing 
 



 

 

  

Pet Blessing 
 

 

Estreya – 5th Grade 

What makes you happy? 

Playing volleyball, being with my family, and being outside makes me 
happy.  

What’s your favorite thing about our school? 

My favorite part of school right now is PE because I like playing. 

What are you grateful for? 

I am grateful for my family and for being alive.  

Storie – 6th Grade 

If you opened a store what would you sell? 

 I would sell baked goods like cakes and cookies. 

What is your favorite color? 

My favorite color is purple.  

What makes you feel brave? 

I feel brave when I do dance class. I have to perform 
on stage in front of a lot of people.  

 
Safe Environment: This tab on SchoolSpeak provides great information on how to become compliant. 
Per Archdiocesan policy, Virtus training needs to be completed every three years. Fingerprints are 
currently good indefinitely.  
 
Emergency Bags: Please turn in the emergency bags ASAP. Most classes only have a few bags turned in.  
 
Visitor Badge: Please note that per school policy, all visitors to St. 
John School must sign in and wear a visitor badge. Please check in 
with the front desk. We love our parents and enjoy your presence- 
help us enforce our safety policies. As you enter the glass doors, the 
sign-in book is on your left. 
 
2:30 Dismissal: There is a 2:30 dismissal on October 9th, 2019.  
 
No School: There is no school on October 14th and 18th.  
 
Halloween Costumes: As you start thinking of costumes, please 
remember that St. John School serves students from TK-8th grade. 
No scary clowns, weapons, etc. More information will be sent out 
soon.  
 

St. John Spotlight 


